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4th September 2025 

 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Sycamore will be having swimming lessons at the Hamworthy Park Junior School Pool.  
These lessons will begin on Wednesday, 10th September 2025.   Your child will be 
transported both to and from the lessons via mini bus.    
 
Your child will need to bring a suitable swimming costume. Girls should wear a one-piece 
swimsuit and boys swimming trunks. Your child will also need to ensure that they bring a 
towel and a swimming hat. All of the items need to be brought to school in a suitable bag. 
Also, please make sure that all swimming items are labelled, so that they can be returned if 
lost. Finally, for health and safety reasons, we ask that pupils with earrings remove them for 
swimming lessons.  
 
Please inform the class teacher if your child is not participating on any occasion due to 
illness. These swimming lessons are part of the National Curriculum – they are not optional 
and all children are required to participate.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 

NGuarguaglini 

 
 
Natasha Guarguaglini 
Deputy Headteacher  
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